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Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home enjoyed playing ‘Pin the Trunk on the Elephant’ on Wednesday 10 March,

as part of our activities based around travelling to India on our virtual Cruise.

We crafted our own Indian elephant and blindfolded our residents; they were then challenged to pin the trunk on the elephant.

It was great fun and more difficult than it looks!
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Our residents enjoyed the game...

 

 

 


